
 

Mr. Franklin Adjetey 

OA Consult 

Accra 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

INVITATION TO RESIDENTIAL WORKSHOP 

 TO DEVELOP THE SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL CURRICULUM 

 

The National Council for Curriculum and Assessment (NaCCA) is an entity mandated to develop 

national curriculum and assessment standards for pre-tertiary education institutions other than 

the technical and vocational training institutes.  

 

NaCCA has initiated steps to develop a new curriculum for secondary education which will be 

aligned to the National Pre-Tertiary Education Curriculum Framework (NTPECF), the Secondary 

Education Strategy (2022-2025) and the latest Cabinet Information Paper on Career Pathways and 

Curriculum offerings to Strengthen High School Education while introducing flexible learning 

pathways and promoting Gifted and Talented Education (GATE).  

 

The Ministry has requested that an NaCCA begins the Curriculum writing process and its 

supporting roll-out materials by October 2022. The Writers will “ensure the development of a 

secondary education curriculum which enables all Ghanaian children to acquire the 21st Century 

skills, competencies and knowledge needed for lifelong learning, employability and adult life.” 

 

In furtherance of this, the Council has initiated the processes to assemble a team of technical 

experts to kick start the writing of the SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL Curriculum. 

 

To this end, you are specially being invited as one of the speakers for the Residential writing 

workshop for Writers and Reviewers. Details of the programme is as follows: 

Topic:   What is relevant in a school system and how do we sustain relevance? 

Date:  Tuesday, June 21, 2022 at 10.00pm 

Venue:        Capital View Hotel, Koforidua 

 

It is our hope and believe that you will give this invitation your utmost priority.  

 

 

In case of reply, the number and date of this 

letter should be quoted. 

Tel. No. 0302909071 / 0302909862 

Email:  info@nacca.gov.gh 

Website: www.nacca.gov.gh  

My Ref No: NaCCA/G.155 

Your Ref No. ……………………………… 

      
  Republic of Ghana 

 

Ministry of Education 

Cantonments Branch Post Office 

CT PMB. 77 

Cantonments 
Accra 

 

30th May, 2022 

 

 

 



Counting on your co-operation. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

PROF. EDWARD APPIAH 

DIRECTOR-GENERAL 

 

Cc: The Hon. Minister, MoE 

       The Board Chair, NaCCA 

        

 


